
 

3rd September 2025 

Dear Parents, 

 

Amber class are planning to take the children on a visit to Pizza Express in Gloucester. We will be getting the 

train there. Please could you meet us at Stroud train station (Cheapside side/Platform 2) at 8:45. If your child 

is due to be in breakfast club please tick the box below and we will accompany them to the station. We will be 

back at school at normal time.  

 

We will be making their own pizzas which they then will be eating for lunch. Please send in a light packed lunch 

to accompany this (or slightly more if your child does not like pizza.) 

 

The cost of this visit will be £4.00 per child for the train and the Pizza Express activity. 

 

All the children will need a light packed lunch and a drink. (no fizzy drinks or glass bottles please.) Please ensure 

this is in a backpack as your child will be carrying it.  If your family is entitled to free school meals and you 

would like to order a packed lunch from the kitchen please complete the slip below by 19th September.  They 

will need to wear school uniform and bring a coat in case of bad weather.   

 

We MAY need a limited number of parents to help us with this visit.  If you are able to, please indicate this on 

the slip.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Anderson 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

CHILD’S NAME………………………………………………………………………. 

 

I would like my child to be included in the visit to Pizza Express on 24th September   

I enclose the £4 in cash     

I will pay £4 via parent pay   
My family is entitled to free school meals and I would like to order a packed lunch.  

 

Please put me on the list of possible helpers    

 

My child will be in breakfast club on Wednesday 24th September   

 

          

Signed…………………………………………………………………………… (Parent / Guardian) 


